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Ms Marita Giles
Senior Environment and Development Advisor
Rye Park Renewable Energy Pty Ltd
535 Bourke Street
Melbourne VIC 3000

By email: marita.giles@tiltrenewables.com

20/12/2020

Dear Ms Giles

Rye Park Wind Farm (SSD 6693)
Endorsement of Heritage Experts

I refer to your letter dated 8 December 2020 seeking approval of suitably qualified and experienced persons
to prepare the Heritage Management Plan for the Rye Park Wind Farm project. 

The Department has carefully reviewed the information you have provided. The Department considers that
the nominated persons are suitably qualified and experienced to prepare the plan. Therefore, in
accordance with condition 25 of Schedule 3 of SSD 6693, I can advise that the Secretary endorses the
appointment of Matthew Barber, Kirsten Bradley and Bronwyn Partell to prepare the Heritage Management
Plan for the Rye Park Wind Farm project.

If you wish to discuss the matter further, please contact Javier Canon on 02 9373 2821 or at
Javier.Canon@planning.nsw.gov.au

Yours sincerely 

Nicole Brewer
Director
Energy Assessments
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